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Year One

Autumn News Letter 2012
Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome to year one! It has been lovely to see how well your children have settled. 

This year the children will be continuing their development from Reception as well as moving on to National Curriculum levels followed by the rest of the school. 

Reading
During this term year one will be working on developing their phonic knowledge. These are the sounds of individual and groups of letters and we will work on these every day. 

Reading is a very important skill that they will develop this year. We will focus on this by listening to your child read regularly. Please can you listen to your child read three times a week or more. Your child can win a book worm every day by reading at home. They don’t have to read a whole book. The child can only get a book worm if you write or sign in their reading record book.  If your child gets three or more book worms then they will receive a certificate. 

Each child has a set of coloured words. Please can you keep working on these on a regular basis and we will give them new sets when they know them. Sometimes children of this age can forget words easily so please can you also look back over previous colours. 

These three skills will also help to develop your child’s writing. Your child will also receive a set of spellings each week to work on at home. They will then be tested on these words weekly in school. 
Maths

In mathematics we will be comparing and ordering numbers up to 100, learning to count in 2s, 5s and 10s and solving simple addition and subtraction problems. We will be doubling and halving numbers. We will also be finding 1 more and 1 less and 10 more and 10 less than one and two digit numbers. 

Topic

This term out topic will be ‘Ourselves’ and ‘Our Local Area’. We will be learning about parts of our bodies, our senses, animals, how we grow and change, living and non-living and keeping healthy. To explore our local area we will take some walks to explore our environment. 

PE

PE will take place on a Tuesday in 1S and on a Wednesday in 1F. Your child will need black shorts, a plain white T-Shirt and daps. 

HELP!

Thank you to all of those parents who have offered to come in help with reading so far. If there are any other parents who would like to help with any of the following then we would be really grateful:

· Reading

· Trips around the local area.

· Coach half/whole day trips.

· Talking to children / class about your job 

· Offer any skills e.g. art, cooking. 

Changes from Reception

Thank you very much for managing the changes from reception to year one so far. 

· School day 9.00-3.20

· Children only need to bring fruit in their lunch boxes, no extra fruit needed. 

· If you would like your child to have milk then you have to pay for it at the office. 

Year One Meeting

We would like to invite you to a brief talk about year one and give you a chance to ask any other questions. 
We will inform you of the details nearer to the time. 
Many thanks from the year one team. 
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